

February 23, 2022, eBudde email

Dear SUPPR's,

As many of you heard on our cookie Zoom meeting last night, our Samoas and Trefoils will be delayed in our cookie booth pickups. This will create a need for a second pickup/delivery once these cookies arrive. Below is the link to the form to inform GSU of your preference for the second pickup/delivery to complete your booth orders of Samoas and Trefoils. Please complete this form no later than Friday, February 25. At this time, we do not have a firm date or time for this pickup/delivery, but our baker is working on delivery for the week of March 7. We will update you as soon as we have more information.

I will send you a list of the troops in your service unit with the amount of Samoas and Trefoils they will be picking up for their booth initial order. If a U-Haul is needed for pickup, GSU will reimburse for the one-day rental as well as the gas to refill upon return. For any volunteer that uses their own vehicle for this pickup you can be reimbursed at \$.14 per mile. The Volunteer Mileage Reimbursement Form is located on the GSU website on the Cookies+ resource page, under the Forms & Council resources menu.

We are working on a full FAQ based on the questions from last-night's cookie update and will send that as soon as possible. If you would like to attend next Tuesday's call, <u>register using this link.</u>

Please send receipts and Mileage Reimbursement form to finance@gsutah.org by April 15.

Thank you so much for your understanding and patience.

Pickup/Delivery location Form